
 
 

Bedford Parks and Recreation 
124 Ellenwood Ave. 
Bedford, OH 44146 
 

April 26, 2019 

 

Dear Bedford area business owner/operator: 

Now is your chance to increase the visibility of your business in the community while supporting local youth 

sports!  Summer is nearly here which means children will be out on baseball fields playing in Bedford Parks & 

Recreation’s summer baseball leagues. 

For a minimal investment, your business name can appear on the jerseys of children participating in youth 

baseball this summer.  If interested please complete the registration form below and return it with payment to 

our office by  Friday, May 10.  Please contact me with any questions at mcallahan@bedfordoh.gov or 440-735-

6572.  

Thanks for your support! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael Callahan, CPRP 

Assistant Director 

 

 
 
 
 
_____  Enclosed is a check for $125 to sponsor a youth baseball team 
 
 
Business name to appear on jersey   __________________________________ 
 
 
Business Contact Name ______________________ Phone _________________________ 
 
 
Email  ________________________ 
 
 
Preferred age group:  _____ 5-6 _____ 7-8 _____ 9-10 _____ 11-12  
 

 
Sponsorship opportunities may be limited and are accepted on a first-come first-serve basis.  Make checks 
payable to City of Bedford.   


